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On Thursday 22 September 2022, ATT President David Bradshaw, welcomed many distinguished guests to the
ATT President’s Luncheon. These included key figures from HMRC and senior representatives from other
professional bodies, as well as leading individuals from the tax profession. The annual luncheon was held at the
Clothworkers’ Hall, in the City of London.

During the lunch, the ATT Council presented a Council Award to former President Michael Steed, in recognition
of his exceptional contribution to the Association. Michael has been actively involved in the Association for
many years. As well as being a Council member, he has made an exceptional contribution to the ATT Technical
Steering Group and the ATT Conferences.

Two Certificates of Appreciation were also awarded to people who have made a ‘Direct contribution to the
ATT’.

The first was awarded to Patricia Caputo in recognition of her commitment to the Mid Anglia Branch. For many
years, Patricia was instrumental in promoting the ATT and took on the lion’s share of running the branch,
making it the success it is today. This involved putting in many hours of work and hosting the majority of the
technical seminars that have been held there during the years.

Larry Darby was awarded the second certificate in recognition of his invaluable support to the Association,
serving on ATT Council, Steering Groups and as our representative on the Taxation Disciplinary Board.
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